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Jan. 14, 2010
To: Secretariat of ASEANSAI |
Dear members of ASEANSALI,

The very good news has come to me that ASEANSALI is being established in Bali Indonesia. On behalf of
the National Audit Office of the People’s Republic of China and in my own name, I offer my warmest
congratulations on the declaration of the organization of ASEANSAL

In the past years, SAI China maintained a friendly relationship and conducted effective and mutual
beneficial exchanges and cooperation with all SAIs of ASEAN member countries. Globally in the audit
field, mutual experience benefits all is an important consensus. I firmly believe that the founding of
ASEANSAT will further promote sharing of experiences and skills among SAIs and will greatly advance
the growth of the audit profession in the ASEAN region and even the entire Asia region.

With the establishment of ASEANSAI audit will become an important area of cooperation in the
China-ASEAN fidendly ccoperation framework. The Naiional Audit Office of the People’s Republic of
China attaches great importance to its association with ASEANSAI and is willing to support the growth of
ASEANSAI by continuously enhancing its cooperation with SAJs of ASEAN member countries and
' deepening its cooperation with the organization of ASEANSAL

I regret that I am not being able to attend this important event in person due to the extremely heavy
worlload in the office to the end of the year. My representatives are participating in the declaration and
assembly of ASEANSAI on my behalf and they bring with them my warm congratulations. 1 iake this
opportunity to wish the declaration and first assembly of ASEANSAI a great success and wish
ASEANSAI smooth growth and greater achievements. ’

1 look forward to seeing heads of SAIs of the ASEANSAI members on due occasions.

Yours sincerely

.

Auditor General

Liu Jiayi



